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MEMORANDUM
DATE: January 25,2018

TO: All Louisiana Medicaid Fee for Service (FFS) Providers

FROM: Jen Steele, Medicaid Di]W

SUBJECT: Fee for Service Pharmacy Rate Updates

The Louisiana Department of Health (LDH) Pharmacy Program has become aware of the
following:

Due to an error in the Brand Average Acquisition Cost (AAC) rate file update on January 8", 2018.
some brand drug rates were updated late, on January 13" instead of January 8", Impacted FFS
claims will be automatically reprocessed for appropriate reimbursement over the next two weeks.
No action is required by pharmacy providers.

Your continued cooperation and support of the Louisiana Medicaid Program efforts to coordinate
care and improve health are greatly appreciated.

[f you have questions about the contents of this memo, you may contact the Pharmacy Help Desk at
(800) 437-9101 or refer to www.lamedicaid.com.
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